
LAKE HAUTO CLUB 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MONTHLY MEETING 

September 20, 2012 

 

THIS MEETING WAS CANCELLED DUE TO LACK OF THE NECESSARY QUORUM TO HOLD A 

MEETING.  ONLY 4 BOARD MEMBERS COULD ATTEND. 

 

The next meeting will be October 18, 2012. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Kim Thomas 

Secretary 

 


